
 

                

 
 
 
 

Date:   November 28, 2018 
 
To:   Portland Design Review Commission 
  
From:  Michael Kiser, Project Manager, Division Transit Project  
 
cc: Teresa Boyle (PBOT), Bob Hastings (TriMet), Steve Witter (TriMet), 

Jesse Stemmler (TriMet)  
 
Subject: Presentation of Division Transit Project to Design Review Commission  
              
 

 
The Division Transit Project Team looks forward to the opportunity of presenting to the 
Design Review Commission on Thursday, December 6th, 2018.    
 
The Division Transit Project is an enhanced bus project that will improve travel between 
Downtown Portland, East Portland and Gresham with easier, faster and more reliable bus 
service. Improvements associated with the project include newly constructed station 
platforms spaced approximately every 1/3 mile along station along the Division corridor. 
Additional improvements include traffic signal improvements, pedestrian safety and 
accessibility upgrades and other corridor wide enhancements that complement the City of 
Portland’s Vision Zero safety efforts.  
 
Our project is asking the Commission to review and provide feedback on the station 
shelter and amenity package as they are currently a “non-standard transit element in the 
right-of-way”. With future enhanced transit planned for the region, these elements are 
envisioned to become standard and replicated in other enhanced transit corridors. 

 
To assist with your review, we are including the following project materials ahead of our 
meeting: 
 

• Division Transit Brochure - Project summary and background information 
 

• Corridor Map – Illustrates the Division Transit corridor with station locations 
 
 
We look forward to meeting with you on December 6th. 
 

 


